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I am a concerned citizen who has lived in Tillamook and now in Portland metro.  I 

also own farm land in another state.  I urge you to pass SB 85, the moratorium on 

large livestock farms in Oregon.   

 

While I understand that some farmers need to grow their operation, allowing large 

feedlot is not the answer. It has  been proven over and over that they not only disrupt 

the lives of the residents close by, but they are an environmental hazzard.  It may be 

true that 2% of the US population farms and 100% eats, but 100% does not eat meat. 

So this logic is faulty. 

 

Vote yes on Senate bill, 85. 


